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May 5-9 is Teacher Appreciation Week!
Please join us in celebrating our wonderful
educators by wearing the designated colors
for each day. 

As the weather warms up more, remember
that your children will be going outside
daily. We will apply their sunscreen, but be
certain that they are dressed for the
weather. Please also be on the lookout for
enrichment trip permission slips including
stroller rides and walks around the
neighborhood. 

We still have available spots in our school
age summer program. This program will run
from June 2 - August 1, 2025 7:30 - 4:30.
CCDF is accepted, so call to reserve your
spot today, 765-282-1742.



Room Updates

Room 2 - One Year Olds

Room 1 - Continuity of Care

Room 4 - Continuity of Care

Room 5 - Infants
Happy May! Happy first brithday to Kynlee this
month. We are going to be learning about bugs,
plants/flowers, Memorial Day, and Mothers’ Day!
We are excited to continue to watch out plants
grow! We can’t wait to see what the month of
May brings us! 

This month we are welcoming the warmer
weather! We are exploring topics like Cinco
De Mayo, Mothers/Families, transportation,
and more. Please keep a lookout for a
message with more info on splash days along
with diapers, wipes, and clothes. 

Let's get ready for an AMAZING May!

This month we will be learning about Cinco de
Mayo, Mothers’ Day, safari animals, forests, and
ocean animals. Our favorite lesson last month
was learning about spring. We had fun using
spring stamps and stickers.  Please keep an
eye on your Brightwheel messages for
important information and things your child
might need. Please make sure your child also
has weather appropriate clothing for extra
clothes as the weather is getting warmer out. 

In May we will be talking about the women in
your child’s life that might influence them. We
will also be talking about bugs, gardening, and
Memorial Day. We will be spending time
outside please make sure you child has
weather appropriate clothing to wear. 



Room Updates 

Room 7 - 4/5 Year Olds

Room 6 - Three Year Olds

Room 3 - Preschool

April brought lots of showers and we had so
much fun learning about spring and playing in
the puddles! May also brings lots of fun things
for us to learn. We will be learning about and
creating our own different types of art as well as
creating something special for the ladies in our
life that we love! We will also be having fun with
dinosaurs and farm animals. We are looking
forward to all we are going to learn together! 

April was quite eventful! We welcomed a
new teacher and many new friends! We
have implemented a “Family Fun” wall,
please check it out! The first week in May
is Teacher Appreciation week! Check out
our dress up days.

Room 6 has had loads of fun the month
of April! We’ve went on egg hunts,
celebrated Mother Earth, and discovered
the sound of music. We look forward to
celebrating Mother’s Day this May and
learning about different dinosaurs, and
taking time to appreciate our favorite
forms of art. As always we cannot wait
to share our explorations with you! 


